PEC Chairman's Report to the BOPC
July 27", 2023

The Pilot Evaluation Committee met on July 19" 2023. The members present were
Captains Ruff, Wehr and myself. Captains Aune and Slack were absent.

Agenda item A:
The four active trainees include Burns, Meyer, Olmsted and Pascucci. The trainee's range of time in the
program span from 15 months to 33 months.

All trainees have First Class Pilotage endorsement for unlimited tonnage upon San Francisco Bay issued
by the Coast Guard on their federal license's. All trainees are handling in all areas.
Trainee’s Burns, Olmsted and Pascucci are in the evaluation stage of training.

Trainee Meyer has been moved into the evaluation stage of training. This means he will be expected to
safely pilot all ships without coaching from the licensed pilot. The licensed pilot is only expected to
intervene to keep the ship safe.

As PEC Chair | would like to recommend that the Board vote to approve Captain Dan Bridgman to
temporarily replace Captain Drew Aune on PEC until Captain Aune returns to work from medical
disability leave.

In closed session, all trainees were individually interviewed and counseled on their
progress in the training program. All of the trainees are progressing at their own rates.

The next PEC meeting is scheduled for August 16" 2023 at 0730 in this office.

Agenda Item A
No action

Agenda Item B
No action

Agenda item C:
No Action

Agenda item D:
No Action

Agenda item E:

Recommend Captain Bridgeman be appointed to PEC

Respectfully submitted,
Captain Eric Robinson



